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% ,,,,, November 23, 1994 i

Mr. John Latimer
301 North Lee St.
Bishopville, SC 290;0

SUBJECT: RII-93-A-0125 - QUESTIONABLE ENGINEERING PRACTICES

Dear |Mr.Latimer:\i
i( '

This refers to.our letter to you dated April 13, 1994, and our
conversation on September 26, 1994, in which you were informed
that we had initiated actions to develop and examine the facts
and. circumstances of your concern. In addition, you were
informed that we would forward you a copy of our findings
regarding the concern you expressed related to angineering
prn:tices at the Robinson Nuclear Plant. N

We are continuing to pursue this matter. If you have any
questions you can contact me at (404) 331-4193 or by mail at PO
Box 845, Atlanta, GA 30301.

Sincerely,

M 66 L
Oscar DeMiranda
Senior Allegation Coordinator
Enforcement and Investigation
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